
 

 

12th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO THE BRITISH WILDLIFE CENTRE – Tuesday 19th March 2024 
 

Year 4 have planned a visit to The British Wildlife Centre as part of our study of Living Things and their 

Habitats. Whilst we are there, we will be learning about Britain’s wildlife, its habitats and animal adaptations. 

This trip will support our science lessons in school on classification, habitats and changing environments.  
 

The cost of the visit will be £20.50 per child.  This will cover the cost of the coach, entry into the centre 

and all of the ‘Animal Encounters’ planned. . If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, there will be a 50% 

discount. If you have difficulty in affording this amount, please see the Headteacher privately.  If insufficient 

voluntary contributions are received, the visit will have to be cancelled.     The coach will depart at 9:00am so 

children should arrive at school at the usual time of 8.40am. We expect to be back by 3:20pm.  
 

Your child should bring: 

• Fruit/snack for break 

• Bottle of water 

• Packed lunch  

- No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or anything containing nuts.  

- Preferably be in  a reusable container to reduce rubbish and plastic waste. 
 

Your child should wear: 

• Plain navy blue school tracksuit bottoms (as per our uniform policy),  

• Navy blue PE polo shirt  

• School jumper/cardigan 

• Trainers/suitable outdoor shoes. 

• Waterproof Jacket 

• Additional layers/scarf, hat and gloves as the majority of the visit will be outside. 

• Small,  named rucksack to carry belongings.  
 

If your child gets travel sick: 

• Give your child any necessary medication before school. 

• Bring medication (in original packaging  with child’s name) to the office by Friday 15th March if 

required for the return journey.  

• Complete the Google Form below by Friday 9th February 2024. 
 

What you need to do now. 

• Make your payment of £20.50 by Friday 9th February 2024.   

• Complete the Google Form below  

- If your child needs travel sickness medication. 

- If you are able to help on the day. (We will contact all willing volunteers to let you know 

whether or not you will be needed to help.   
 

https://forms.gle/ZGL6T9Nt3k29iz4V6  
 

We are very much looking forward to this special day! Any questions, please ask.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Sewell, Miss Baldock, Miss Muir & Mrs Lasrado 

The Year 4 Team 

https://forms.gle/ZGL6T9Nt3k29iz4V6

